
Dear Stakeholder 

 

We were recently pleased to announce Bingham Road junction opened for traffic on 29 July 2022.   

 

On our webpage bulletin, we explained we had some additional work to be carried out in September, to install different 

lighting columns. We’re planning to do this work overnight when there is less traffic on the road, using single lane 

closures to ensure the safety of our workforce. We will start this work during week commencing Monday 26 September 

2022 and we will work overnight from Monday to Friday for approx. 2 weeks.  

 

We reassure you we’ll be working hard to make sure this work is finished as quickly and safely as possible. We expect 

it’ll take two weeks to complete, however, please note that the precise dates and times of the works may be subject to 

change due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. Where possible, we’ll keep you updated of significant 

changes. 

 

We appreciate that working overnight can cause some disruption for residents. We work at night as it is the safest way 

for our crews to work whilst minimising the disruption to the road network. We always aim to work considerately and to 

keep noise levels to a minimum where possible.   

 

To keep up to date with the latest traffic information in your area, please follow us on Twitter (@HighwaysEMIDs). If 

you’d like any further information about the A52 Nottingham junction scheme, please: 

 

• email A52smallerjunctions@nationalhighways.co.uk  

• telephone 0300 123 5000  

• or visit our scheme webpage at https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-work/east-midlands/a52-nottingham-

junctions/ where you can register for updates. 
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